

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

3-5-1970

To: Harry Caldwell

John Allen Chalk

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Chalk, J. A. (1970). To: Harry Caldwell. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/2219

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



March 5, 1970

Inspector Harry Caldwell Houston Police Department 61 Réesner Street Houston, Texas 77002

Dear Inspector Caldwell:

I have received your letter of February 23. Thank you so much for speaking directly to the matters raised by our Subsommittee unit, Administration Justice-Law Enforcement in our recent hearings.

I repeat my invitation to you and earnestly hope that when we do determine a date for our next hearings that you will make the time to appear before our committee and to testify regarding the emphasis and direction of the Houston Police Department in the area of Human Relations.

Again I thank you for your recent telephone call. I can assure you of my personal attempts within the Committee activities to be totally open, fair and honest with all concerned.

Sincerely yours,

John Allen Chalk

JAC:1c